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Alternative Visions of the International Law on Foreign Investment Oct 01 2019 These essays pay tribute to
Muthucumaraswamy Sornarajah's illustrious career and explore alternative visions of international investment law and
arbitration.
R Markdown Jan 28 2022 R Markdown: The Definitive Guide is the first official book authored by the core R Markdown
developers that provides a comprehensive and accurate reference to the R Markdown ecosystem. With R Markdown, you can
easily create reproducible data analysis reports, presentations, dashboards, interactive applications, books,
dissertations, websites, and journal articles, while enjoying the simplicity of Markdown and the great power of R and
other languages. In this book, you will learn Basics: Syntax of Markdown and R code chunks, how to generate figures and
tables, and how to use other computing languages Built-in output formats of R Markdown: PDF/HTML/Word/RTF/Markdown
documents and ioslides/Slidy/Beamer/PowerPoint presentations Extensions and applications: Dashboards, Tufte handouts,
xaringan/reveal.js presentations, websites, books, journal articles, and interactive tutorials Advanced topics:
Parameterized reports, HTML widgets, document templates, custom output formats, and Shiny documents. Yihui Xie is a
software engineer at RStudio. He has authored and co-authored several R packages, including knitr, rmarkdown, bookdown,
blogdown, shiny, xaringan, and animation. He has published three other books, Dynamic Documents with R and knitr,
bookdown: Authoring Books and Technical Documents with R Markdown, and blogdown: Creating Websites with R Markdown. J.J.
Allaire is the founder of RStudio and the creator of the RStudio IDE. He is an author of several packages in the R
Markdown ecosystem including rmarkdown, flexdashboard, learnr, and radix. Garrett Grolemund is the co-author of R for
Data Science and author of Hands-On Programming with R. He wrote the lubridate R package and works for RStudio as an
advocate who trains engineers to do data science with R and the Tidyverse.
Practical DWR 2 Projects Sep 23 2021 Practical DWR Web 2.0 Projects addresses the needs of most developers who would
rather learn by example and by doing. This book contains several projects that developers can sink their teeth into
doing. Written by accomplished Ajax and Java Web developer and author, Frank Zammetti, this book explores DWR and all it
offers. It features six full, working applications that use DWR. This book allows you to lean by example, as you tear
the applications apart, you see what makes them tick, and even discover how to extend them at your own pace.
Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content Management Nov 13 2020 Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content
Management is the first book to guide you through planning and designing each phase of your information life cycle with
SharePoint 2013. Author and SharePoint expert Steve Goodyear walks you through how to analyze and plan enterprise
content management (ECM) solutions for an effective and end-to-end information design based on your organization’s needs
and business requirements. Inside, you will develop a full understanding of how SharePoint 2013 manages content
including identifying and understanding your organization’s information within SharePoint, collaborating on transitory
content, and capturing and controlling your records. You'll get practical advice and best practice instruction for each
phase of the information life cycle to guide you on designing your ECM strategy and implementing your own ECM solution.
You learn how to: Apply a content life cycle model to analyze and understand your organization's information Design your
file plan with content routing rules for your SharePoint records repository Plan and configure your eDiscovery portal
and manage discovery cases Design solutions to interface and integrate with external records management systems Identify
your organization's information security requirements Design content types and implement an enterprise content type hub
to organize your information Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content Management is for you if you are a SharePoint
architect, administrator, consultant, or project manager, and you implement SharePoint solutions that relate to one or
more aspects of the information life cycle involved with ECM. What you’ll learn Apply a content life cycle model to
analyze and understand your organization's information Plan and configure your SharePoint 2013 enterprise eDiscovery
portal and manage discovery cases Design your file plan with content routing rules for your SharePoint records
repository Design solutions to interface and integrate with external records management systems Design content types and
implement an enterprise content type hub to categorize and organize your information Identify your organization's
information security requirements Who this book is for Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content Management is for
you if you are a SharePoint architect, administrator, consultant, or project manager, and you implement SharePoint
solutions that relate to one or more aspects of the information life cycle involved with ECM. This book is also for you
if you are an enterprise architect or a records manager and you want to learn how ECM fits in SharePoint. This book is
definitely for you if you want to learn how to analyze, design, and implement an ECM solution on SharePoint 2013. Table

of ContentsIntroduction Part I: Planning and Analyzing Your Information Lifecycle Chapter 1: Overview of Enterprise
Content Management Chapter 2: SharePoint 2013 ECM Features Chapter 3: Analyzing Your Information Life Cycle Chapter 4:
Designing Your Information Architecture Part II: Managing Your Transitory Content Chapter 5: Configuring SharePoint for
Your Collaboration Content Chapter 6: Classifying and Organizing Your Content Chapter 7: Publishing Your Web Content
Chapter 8: Designing Your Electronic Form Processes Part III: Designing Your Information Discovery Chapter 9:
Implementing Enterprise Search Chapter 10: Planning Social Computing Chapter 11: Managing eDiscovery and Discovery Cases
Chapter 12: Securing Your Content Part IV: Designating and Managing Your Records Chapter 13: Designing Your File Plan
Chapter 14: Implementing Your Records Repository Chapter 15: Managing Content Retention and Disposition Chapter 16:
Integrating with Other Records Repositories
Badass: Making Users Awesome Mar 06 2020 Note for ebook customers: The design and layout of this book play a key role
in conveying the author's message. When creating the ebooks, we've tried to keep the look and feel of the print edition,
but this means that not all e-reading devices will support the files. The EPUB format is optimized for iPad. The Mobi
files are optimized for Kindle Fire tablets and phones and for Kindle reading apps. Imagine you’re in a game with one
objective: a bestselling product or service. The rules? No marketing budget, no PR stunts, and it must be sustainably
successful. No short-term fads. This is not a game of chance. It is a game of skill and strategy. And it begins with a
single question: given competing products of equal pricing, promotion, and perceived quality, why does one outsell the
others? The answer doesn’t live in the sustainably successful products or services. The answer lives in those who use
them. Our goal is to craft a strategy for creating successful users. And that strategy is full of surprising, counterintuitive, and astonishingly simple techniques that don’t depend on a massive marketing or development budget.
Techniques typically overlooked by even the most well-funded, well-staffed product teams. Every role is a key player in
this game. Product development, engineering, marketing, user experience, support—everyone on the team. Even if that team
is a start-up of one. Armed with a surprisingly overlooked science and a unique POV, we can can reduce the role of luck.
We can build sustainably successful products and services that rely not on unethical persuasive marketing tricks but on
helping our users have deeper, richer experiences. Not just in the moments while they’re using our product but, more
importantly, in the moments when they aren’t.
The Lawyer's Guide to Microsoft Word 2007 May 08 2020 Microsoft Word is one of the most used applications in the
Microsoft Office suite. This handy reference includes clear explanations, legal-specific descriptions, and time-saving
tips for getting the most out of Microsoft Word and customizing it for the needs of today's legal professional. Focusing
on the tools and features that are essential for lawyers in their practice, this book explains the key components to
help make lawyers more effective, more efficient, and more successful.
Microsoft CRM For Dummies Aug 11 2020 The ideal introductory guide to Microsoft's much anticipatedentry into the
Customer Relationship Management (CRM) softwaremarketplace Discusses the key features of Microsoft's CRM
software,including tools to help businesses sell more effectively, manageall customer communications in one place, track
and convert leads,make informed decisions faster, and provide consistent service Provides expert tips and tricks to make
the software work moreeffectively Explains how to achieve increased customer satisfaction,customer loyalty, and more
profitable customer relationships Author is considered one of a handful of global experts on CRMfor small- and mediumsized businesses
Math into LaTeX Apr 18 2021 A new chapter "A Visual Introduction to MikTeX," an open source implementation of TeX and
LaTeX for Windows operating systems Another new chapter describing amsrefs, a simpler method for formatting references
that incorporates and replaces BibTeX data Integrates a major revision to the amsart document class, along with updated
examples
Handover of Power - State Organisation Oct 13 2020 State organisation rethought Do you sometimes worry that you don't
know which state agencies are responsible for you? And do you also wish to be asked before decisions are made about your
everyday life? What political structures and processes does our society need today? This book tells us: ... how a
division of executive, legislative, judicial and mediating power can look, in which the citizens decide - depending on
necessity - which politicians are to be responsible for what and for how long. ... how the decision for direct, indirect
or representative democracy can take into account the electoral fatigue or decisiveness of the population. ... which
path everyone can follow until a critical mass comes together to support reforms and put them to a vote. After 20 years
of work on this book series, Andreas Seidl thus ventures a step towards founding a party. In doing so, he entertains his
readers both intellectually and visionarily. If this work can give you hope, inspire you or move you to action, it has
fulfilled its purpose. Available in German and English
Gender Issues and the Library Jun 08 2020 With the legalization of same-sex marriage and the explosion of LGBTQ news
coverage in recent years, gender studies is a subject of intense interest in popular media and a part of the curriculum
at many colleges. Libraries realize the importance of supporting the field yet many have difficulty finding resources
and programming ideas. This book provides case studies and a range of innovative solutions for better meeting patron
needs. Twenty-seven chapters are arranged into sections covering Research and Library Instruction, History and Herstory,
Programming, Collections and Beyond, and Resources.
ECAI 2014 Jul 02 2022 The role of artificial intelligence (AI) applications in fields as diverse as medicine,
economics, linguistics, logical analysis and industry continues to grow in scope and importance. AI has become integral
to the effective functioning of much of the technical infrastructure we all now take for granted as part of our daily
lives. This book presents the papers from the 21st biennial European Conference on Artificial Intelligence, ECAI 2014,
held in Prague, Czech Republic, in August 2014. The ECAI conference remains Europe's principal opportunity for
researchers and practitioners of Artificial Intelligence to gather and to discuss the latest trends and challenges in
all subfields of AI, as well as to demonstrate innovative applications and uses of advanced AI technology. Included here
are the 158 long papers and 94 short papers selected for presentation at the conference. Many of the papers cover the
fields of knowledge representation, reasoning and logic as well as agent-based and multi-agent systems, machine
learning, and data mining. The proceedings of PAIS 2014 and the PAIS System Demonstrations are also included in this
volume, which will be of interest to all those wishing to keep abreast of the latest developments in the field of AI.
ECAI 2006 Jun 01 2022 In the summer of 1956, John McCarthy organized the famous Dartmouth Conference which is now
commonly viewed as the founding event for the field of Artificial Intelligence. During the last 50 years, AI has seen a
tremendous development and is now a well-established scientific discipline all over the world. Also in Europe AI is in
excellent shape, as witnessed by the large number of high quality papers in this publication. In comparison with ECAI
2004, there’s a strong increase in the relative number of submissions from Distributed AI / Agents and Cognitive
Modelling. Knowledge Representation & Reasoning is traditionally strong in Europe and remains the biggest area of
ECAI-06. One reason the figures for Case-Based Reasoning are rather low is that much of the high quality work in this
area has found its way into prestigious applications and is thus represented under the heading of PAIS.
Ward-based Critical Care: a guide for health professionals Apr 30 2022 Like the original Ward-based Critical Care, this
second edition aims to guide practitioners in the initial management of critically ill adult patients within the ward
setting. It should be of value to a wide range of healthcare professionals, including junior doctors, nurses,

physiotherapists and students. It will also be relevant to practitioners who are moving into any setting that cares for
acutely ill patients. This volume has been slightly reorganised since the first edition to ensure that practical aspects
are incorporated within the relevant sections. The book is still structured around the ABCDE approach to assessing and
managing patients, as this is promoted in critical care and resuscitation care training. The focus on practical examples
and ‘hot tips’ to aid memory of key points continues. All the chapters have been updated with the most recent guidance,
as available at the time of writing. This has meant that some chapters have required major revisions, while others have
remained relatively unchanged. Some new chapters have been included, such as the ones on anaphylactic shock, patient
safety, dealing with pregnant women in the ward setting, and massive blood transfusion. In addition, each section now
starts with a chapter giving an overview of the A–E approach in order to provide more detail about assessing and
managing those aspects of patient care. This informative book contains many useful features such as clinical scenarios,
hot tips and practical skills, and the text is richly illustrated and cross-referenced throughout.
Microsoft Dynamics CRM 4 For Dummies Nov 25 2021 Customer relationship management, or CRM, is certainly a hot topic in
business today. If you have a small or medium-sized business, chances are you’re already aware of all it can do for you.
But with so many options and so much to think about, how do you get a CRM system in place with a minimum of hassle?
Well, Microsoft Dynamics CRM 4 For Dummies is a great place to start! Written by veteran CRM experts Joel Scott and
David Lee, this friendly guide will have you understanding and using Microsoft’s CRM solution in a jiffy. Whether you’re
considering a CRM system for the first time or you’ve decided to switch from another system to Microsoft Dynamics CRM,
this book will make it easy to: Maintain and manage all your customer information Personalize Microsoft CRM to work for
your business Set up CRM to support sales, marketing, and customer service Use the Outlook client Manage territories and
business units Create and manage activities Generate quotes and invoices Implement and manage a marketing campaign Work
with contracts, and much more Microsoft Dynamics CRM 4 For Dummies is packed with information on the latest version, It
will help you get a unified view of your customer information and interactions through integrated sales, marketing, and
customer service features. And that, as every business owner knows, is important to improving your bottom line!
Autism's False Prophets May 20 2021 A London researcher was the first to assert that the combination measles-mumpsrubella vaccine known as MMR caused autism in children. Following this "discovery," a handful of parents declared that a
mercury-containing preservative in several vaccines was responsible for the disease. If mercury caused autism, they
reasoned, eliminating it from a child's system should treat the disorder. Consequently, a number of untested alternative
therapies arose, and, most tragically, in one such treatment, a doctor injected a five-year-old autistic boy with a
chemical in an effort to cleanse him of mercury, which stopped his heart instead. Children with autism have been placed
on stringent diets, subjected to high-temperature saunas, bathed in magnetic clay, asked to swallow digestive enzymes
and activated charcoal, and injected with various combinations of vitamins, minerals, and acids. Instead of helping,
these therapies can hurt those who are most vulnerable, and particularly in the case of autism, they undermine childhood
vaccination programs that have saved millions of lives. An overwhelming body of scientific evidence clearly shows that
childhood vaccines are safe and does not cause autism. Yet widespread fear of vaccines on the part of parents persists.
In this book, Paul A. Offit, a national expert on vaccines, challenges the modern-day false prophets who have so
egregiously misled the public and exposes the opportunism of the lawyers, journalists, celebrities, and politicians who
support them. Offit recounts the history of autism research and the exploitation of this tragic condition by advocates
and zealots. He considers the manipulation of science in the popular media and the courtroom, and he explores why
society is susceptible to the bad science and risky therapies put forward by many antivaccination activists.
Book Design Made Simple Nov 01 2019 Book Design Made Simple gives DIY authors, small presses, and graphic designersnovices and experts alike-the power to design their own books. It's the first comprehensive book of its kind, explaining
every step from installing Adobe� InDesign� right through to sending the files to press. For those who want to design
their own books but have little idea how to proceed, Book Design Made Simple is a semester of book design instruction
plus a publishing class rolled into one. Let two experts guide you through the process with easy step-by-step
instructions, resulting in a professional-looking top-quality book
The Scribe Method Apr 06 2020 Ready to write your book? So why haven’t you done it yet? If you’re like most nonfiction
authors, fears are holding you back. Sound familiar? Is my idea good enough? How do I structure a book? What exactly are
the steps to write it? How do I stay motivated? What if I actually finish it, and it’s bad? Worst of all: what if I
publish it, and no one cares? How do I know if I’m even doing the right things? The truth is, writing a book can be
scary and overwhelming—but it doesn’t have to be. There’s a way to know you’re on the right path and taking the right
steps. How? By using a method that’s been validated with thousands of other Authors just like you. In fact, it’s the
same exact process used to produce dozens of big bestsellers–including David Goggins’s Can’t Hurt Me, Tiffany Haddish’s
The Last Black Unicorn, and Joey Coleman’s Never Lose a Customer Again. The Scribe Method is the tested and proven
process that will help you navigate the entire book-writing process from start to finish–the right way. Written by 4x
New York Times Bestselling Author Tucker Max and publishing expert Zach Obront, you’ll learn the step-by-step method
that has helped over 1,500 authors write and publish their books. Now a Wall Street Journal Bestseller itself, The
Scribe Method is specifically designed for business leaders, personal development gurus, entrepreneurs, and any expert
in their field who has accumulated years of hard-won knowledge and wants to put it out into the world. Forget the rest
of the books written by pretenders. This is the ultimate resource for anyone who wants to professionally write a great
nonfiction book.
ECAI 2020 Oct 05 2022 This book presents the proceedings of the 24th European Conference on Artificial Intelligence
(ECAI 2020), held in Santiago de Compostela, Spain, from 29 August to 8 September 2020. The conference was postponed
from June, and much of it conducted online due to the COVID-19 restrictions. The conference is one of the principal
occasions for researchers and practitioners of AI to meet and discuss the latest trends and challenges in all fields of
AI and to demonstrate innovative applications and uses of advanced AI technology. The book also includes the proceedings
of the 10th Conference on Prestigious Applications of Artificial Intelligence (PAIS 2020) held at the same time. A
record number of more than 1,700 submissions was received for ECAI 2020, of which 1,443 were reviewed. Of these, 361
full-papers and 36 highlight papers were accepted (an acceptance rate of 25% for full-papers and 45% for highlight
papers). The book is divided into three sections: ECAI full papers; ECAI highlight papers; and PAIS papers. The topics
of these papers cover all aspects of AI, including Agent-based and Multi-agent Systems; Computational Intelligence;
Constraints and Satisfiability; Games and Virtual Environments; Heuristic Search; Human Aspects in AI; Information
Retrieval and Filtering; Knowledge Representation and Reasoning; Machine Learning; Multidisciplinary Topics and
Applications; Natural Language Processing; Planning and Scheduling; Robotics; Safe, Explainable, and Trustworthy AI;
Semantic Technologies; Uncertainty in AI; and Vision. The book will be of interest to all those whose work involves the
use of AI technology.
Information Modelling and Knowledge Bases XX Jul 30 2019 Focuses on theoretical disciplines including cognitive
science, artificial intelligence, logic, linguistics and analytical philosophy.
A Guided Reader to Research in Comparative Criminology/criminal Justice Dec 03 2019 With this publication the editors
offer the first comprehensive text designed to assist, facilitate and guide interested researchers in how to engage in

comparative criminological/criminal justice research. The editors have collected a series of nine articles which serve
to illustrate examples to facilitate the reader in how to conduct such research. Each of the articles is accompanied
with a series of questions and useful web-links to further assist the reader and/or student.
Clarity First: How Smart Leaders and Organizations Achieve Outstanding Performance Feb 26 2022 Award-winning business
performance improvement and Lean management expert Karen Martin diagnoses a ubiquitous business management and
leadership problem—the lack of clarity—and outlines specific actions to dramatically improve organizational performance.
Through her global consulting projects, keynote speeches, and work with thousands of leaders, Karen has seen first-hand
how a pervasive lack of clarity strangles business performance and erodes employee engagement. Ambiguity is the
corporate default state, a condition so prevalent that “tolerance for ambiguity” has become a clichéd job requirement.
It doesn’t have to be this way. In Clarity First, Karen provides methods and insights for achieving clarity to unleash
potential, innovate at higher levels, and solve the problems that matter to deliver outstanding business results. Both a
visionary road map and practical guide, this book will help leaders: •Identify and communicate the organization’s true
purpose •Set achievable priorities •Deliver greater customer value through more efficient processes •Provide greater
transparency about true versus assumed performance •Build strong problem-solving and critical thinking capabilities
throughout the organization •Develop personal clarity to be a more direct, purposeful, and successful leader Eliminating
ambiguity is the first step for leaders and organizations to achieve strategic goals. Learn how to gain the clarity
needed to make better decisions, lead more effectively, and boost organizational performance. When it comes to leading
an outstanding organization, every great leader needs Clarity First.
The Elements of Style Feb 03 2020 The Elements of Style William Strunk concentrated on specific questions of usage—and
the cultivation of good writing—with the recommendation "Make every word tell"; hence the 17th principle of composition
is the simple instruction: "Omit needless words." The book was also listed as one of the 100 best and most influential
books written in English since 1923 by Time in its 2011 list.
Textpattern Solutions Mar 18 2021 This is the first book dedicated to Textpattern development, a popular web site
framework that allows its users to build up standards-compliant professional web sites with only a basic knowledge of
the underlying technology. Written by five experts, it is suitable for every level of reader from novice to expert,
taking the reader from the basics of the subject such as installation, right up to advanced subjects like writing
plugins. It includes case studies and reference sections. It is also open source, so free to use, and has become very
popular with tens of thousands of downloads to date.
Beginning RSS and Atom Programming Dec 15 2020 RSS and Atom are specifications that give users the power to subscribe
to information they want to receive and give content developers tools to provide continuous subscriptions to willing
recipients in a spam-free setting. RSS and Atom are the technical power behind the growing millions of blogs on the Web.
Blogs change the Web from a set of static pages or sites requiring programming expertise to update to an ever changing,
constantly updated landscape that anyone can contribute to. RSS and Atom syndication provides users an easy way to track
new information on as many Web sites as they want. This book offers you insight to understanding the issues facing the
user community so you can meet users' needs by writing software and Web sites using RSS and Atom feeds. Beginning with
an introduction to all the current and coming versions of RSS and Atom, you'll go step by step through the process of
producing, aggregating, and storing information feeds. When you're finished, you'll be able to produce client software
and Web sites that create, manipulate, aggregate, and display information feeds effectively. "This book is full of
practical advice and tips for consuming, producing, and manipulating information feeds. I only wish I had a book like
this when I started writing RSS Bandit." - Dare Obasanjo, RSS Bandit creator: http://www.rssbandit.org/
I Love Paper Sep 04 2022 A practical book of inspiration with 40 paper projects, this illustrated reference guide will
teach you the basics of playing with paper.
Pro XML Development with Java Technology Oct 25 2021 XML is the logical choice for a powerful data medium transferable
across applications and platforms. This book takes a streamlined approach, giving the reader all they need to hit the
ground running, without making them trawl through hundreds of pages of syntax. The book is also thoroughly up-to-date,
covering the newest XML standards (DOM 3.0, XSLT 2.0, XPath 2.0) and Java tools (including JAXB, Xerces2-j, JAXP, XML
Beans, and many more,) and the relevant new features of Java 5 and 6. In short, the book gives readers all they need to
master cutting edge XML development with Java.
Microsoft® Office 2013 QuickSteps Aug 30 2019 Full-color, step-by-step guide to the new release of the world’s most
popular productivity suite of applications Get up and running with Office 2013 right away--the QuickSteps way. Fullcolor screenshots on every page with clear instructions make it easy to use the latest release of Microsoft's powerful
productivity suite. Follow along and quickly learn how to create Word documents; build Excel spreadsheets; manage
Outlook email, contacts, and schedules; design PowerPoint presentations; and much more. This practical, fast-paced guide
gets you started in no time! Use these handy guideposts: Shortcuts for accomplishing common tasks Need-to-know facts in
concise narrative Helpful reminders or alternate ways of doing things Bonus information related to the topic being
covered Errors and pitfalls to avoid The unique, landscape-oriented layout of the QuickSteps series mimics your computer
screen, displays graphics and explanations side by side, and lays flat so you can easily refer to the book while working
on your computer.
Epilepsy and the Ketogenic Diet Feb 14 2021 The Nutrition and Health series of books has an overriding mission to
provide health professionals with texts that are considered essential because each includes: (1) a synthe sis of the
state of the science, (2) timely, in -depth reviews by the leading researchers in their respective fields, (3)
extensive, up-to-date, fully annotated reference lists, (4) a detailed index, (5) relevant tables and figures, (6)
identification of paradigm shifts and the consequences, (7) suggestions of areas for future research, and (8) balanced,
data driven answers to patient /health professionals questions that are based upon the totality of evidence rather than
the findings of any single study. The series volumes are not the outcome of a symposium. Rather, each editor has the
potential to examine a chosen area with a broad perspective, both in subject matter as well as in the choice of chapter
authors. The international perspective, especially with regard to public health initiatives, is emphasized where
appropriate. The editors, whose trainings are both research- and practice-oriented, have the opportunity to develop a
primary objective for their book; define the scope and focus, and then invite the leading authorities from around the
world to be part oftheir initiative. The authors are encouraged to provide an overview of the field, discuss their own
research, and relate the research findings to potential human health consequences.
Performing Music Research Aug 03 2022 Performing Music Research is a comprehensive guide to planning, conducting,
analyzing, and communicating research in music performance. The book examines the approaches and strategies that
underpin research in music education, psychology, and performance science.
Practical Web 2.0 Applications with PHP Mar 30 2022 In Practical PHP Web 2.0 Applications, PHP, MySQL, CSS, XHTML, and
JavaScript/Ajax development techniques are brought together to show you how to create the hottest PHP web applications,
from planning and design up to final implementation, without going over unnecessary basics that will hold you back. This
book includes must-have application features such as search functionality, maps, blogs, dynamic image galleries, and
personalized user areas. It covers everything in a practical, tutorial style so you can start working on your own

projects as quickly as possible.
Easy Article Templates: Article Writing Success Made Easy: Simple Idea-Starters to Create Quality, Unique Content Fast
Nov 06 2022 Reviews: "Wow, fabulous! Thanks so much Robert! I have a degree in journalism (quite a few years ago) and I
believe I learned more from your book than I did in many of my classes. An amazing return on investment!" -- Leslie E.
"Thank you for this. I absolutely love the templates you created!" -- Susan Mack "I recently bought your Easy Articles
book from Amazon - and have been enjoying every page of it. Thanks for writing it and for being so generous with your
ideas and passion. " -- T. Wong In the online world, CONTENT is king. No matter how that content is ultimately expressed
- as text, audio, or video - it begins as a collection of words. And the most basic, foundational way to shape those
words and deliver quality, useful content is with a simple article or blog post. The trick is to be able to write those
pieces quickly, without the usual hesitation, frustration and endless struggle. It doesn't have to be difficult to
consistently crank out original articles, lightning-quick. Now you can craft your own unique, information-filled pieces
in minutes instead of hours. With these proven tips, tactics, strategies and plug-in solutions - article writing just
got a whole lot easier. With Easy Article Templates, you'll discover how to: Produce Endless and Unlimited Amounts of
Fresh, New Article Topics Super-Fast and Whenever You Wish... Take Any Topic and Effortlessly Turn it Into a Powerful,
Interest-Grabbing Title Your Target Wants... Create Quality Content Easily By Turning "Idea Triggers" Into Valuable
Articles in Minutes... Plug-in any Missing Pieces On The Spot Without Wasting any Money or Time Find Endless Topic
Ideas... Start Off With A Bang... Fill in the Blanks... and Bring Your Article To A Powerful Close That Produces Results
Imagine being able to write articles effortless... one after another (if you so desire)... and with complete confidence
instead of fear and uncertainty. In this book, you'll get dozens of inside secrets that make writing easier and more
productive than ever before along with article marketing strategies that work well in today's online world. Even if you
never considered yourself an "article writer" before -- you can do this, I know you can. For example, you'll find a
super-simple method for generating the body copy of any article in a flash. When you see for yourself just how effective
and quick this is -- you'll find yourself creating more and more content and reaping the rewards more articles tend to
bring. If you use articles on your own site... post articles on other sites to draw traffic... or simply write your own
blog material -- you will find this book to be a helpful resource. Oh and... you don't need to use every piece of the
puzzle to benefit from this book. Anyone who creates content in the form of written text, audios, videos, seminars,
webinars, or workshops can benefit from sections like the topic idea templates.
Legal Knowledge and Information Systems Jul 10 2020 In the same way that it has become part of all our lives, computer
technology is now integral to the work of the legal profession. The JURIX Foundation has been organizing annual
international conferences in the area of computer science and law since 1988, and continues to support cutting-edge
research and applications at the interface between law and computer technology. This book contains the 16 full papers
and 6 short papers presented at the 26th International Conference on Legal Knowledge and Information Systems (JURIX
2013), held in December 2013 in Bologna, Italy. The papers cover a wide range of research topics and application areas
concerning the advanced management of legal information and knowledge, including computational techniques for:
classifying and extracting information from, and detecting conflicts in, regulatory texts; modeling legal argumentation
and representing case narratives; improving the retrieval of legal information and extracting information from legal
case texts; conducting e-discovery; and, applications involving intellectual property and IP licensing, online dispute
resolution, delivering legal aid to the public and organizing the administration of local law and regulations. The book
will be of interest to all those associated with the legal profession whose work involves the use of computer
technology.
Microsoft System Center Virtual Machine Manager 2012 Cookbook Sep 11 2020 This is a Packt Cookbook, full with over 75
recipes for VMM users to carry out vital tasks quickly and easily.This book is written for solutions architects,
technical consultants, administrators, and any other virtualization lover who needs to use Microsoft System Center
Virtual Machine Manager in a real world environment.
Office 2008 for Macintosh: The Missing Manual Aug 23 2021 Still the top-selling software suite for Mac users, Microsoft
Office has been improved and enhanced to take advantage of the latest Mac OS X features. You'll find lots of new
features in Office 2008 for Word, Excel, PowerPoint and Entourage, but not a page of printed instructions to guide you
through the changes. Office 2008 for Macintosh: The Missing Manual gives you the friendly, thorough introduction you
need, whether you're a beginner who can't do more than point and click, or a power user who's ready to tackle a few
advanced techniques. To cover Word, Excel, PowerPoint and Entourage, this guide gives you four superb books in one -- a
separate section each for program! You can manage your day and create professional-looking documents, spreadsheets, and
presentations in no time. Office 2008 has been redesigned so that the windows, toolbars, and icons blend in better with
your other Mac applications. But there are still plenty of oddities. That's why this Missing Manual isn't shy about
pointing out which features are gems in the rough -- and which are duds. With it, you'll learn how to: Navigate the new
user interface with its bigger and more graphic toolbars Use Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Entourage separately or
together Keep track of appointments and manage daily priorities with the My Day feature Create newsletters, flyers,
brochures, and more with Word's Publishing Layout View Build financial documents like budgets and invoices with Excel's
Ledger Sheets Get quick access to all document templates and graphics with the Elements Gallery Organize all of your
Office projects using Entourage's Project Center Scan or import digital camera images directly into any of the programs
Customize each program with power-user techniques With Office 2008 for Macintosh: The Missing Manual, you get objective
and entertaining instruction to help you tap into all of the features of this powerful suite, so you can get more done
in less time.
The Hole in the Dike Jul 22 2021 Retells the tale of the little boy whose resourcefulness and courage saved his country
from being destroyed by the ocean.
Instant InDesign Dec 27 2021 Instant InDesign is the first comprehensive guide to Adobe InDesign that focuses
exclusively on the art of template design and production. You’ll learn everything you need to know—from key design
principles and basic template architecture to advanced automation techniques. With practical tips and real-world
examples, you’ll discover how to translate your great ideas into industrial-strength templates. Magazine, newspaper,
book, and catalog publishers, as well as ad agencies, graphic design firms, and independent designers can all use this
guide to boost productivity and enhance their creative process. Instant InDesign is the best single resource for fast
and efficient page layout and production. This comprehensive guide shows you step by step how to: Use the powerful new
features in InDesign CS3—text variables, frame fitting options, and table styles—to create templates for ads, brochures,
books, magazines,catalogs, and more. Make the most of master pages, paragraph and character styles, nested styles,
object styles, and table styles to automate formatting. Optimize the use of typography, graphics and images, color,
object libraries, and layers in your templates. Work with the new transparency options and nondestructive effects in
InDesign CS3. Set up Data Merge and XML-based templates to automate page production. Utilize and modify the templates
that ship with InDesign CS3. Use Adobe Bridge to manage your text, image assets, and templates.
Beginning Web Programming with HTML, XHTML, and CSS Jan 16 2021 Provides instructions on creating a basic Web page and
includes information on enhancing the site by using CSS, JavaScript, and XHTML.

bookdown Jun 20 2021 bookdown: Authoring Books and Technical Documents with R Markdown presents a much easier way to
write books and technical publications than traditional tools such as LaTeX and Word. The bookdown package inherits the
simplicity of syntax and flexibility for data analysis from R Markdown, and extends R Markdown for technical writing, so
that you can make better use of document elements such as figures, tables, equations, theorems, citations, and
references. Similar to LaTeX, you can number and cross-reference these elements with bookdown. Your document can even
include live examples so readers can interact with them while reading the book. The book can be rendered to multiple
output formats, including LaTeX/PDF, HTML, EPUB, and Word, thus making it easy to put your documents online. The style
and theme of these output formats can be customized. We used books and R primarily for examples in this book, but
bookdown is not only for books or R. Most features introduced in this book also apply to other types of publications:
journal papers, reports, dissertations, course handouts, study notes, and even novels. You do not have to use R, either.
Other choices of computing languages include Python, C, C++, SQL, Bash, Stan, JavaScript, and so on, although R is best
supported. You can also leave out computing, for example, to write a fiction. This book itself is an example of
publishing with bookdown and R Markdown, and its source is fully available on GitHub.
PRO VB 6 XML, Jun 28 2019 This book introduces the VB community to the concepts of XML, and shows how to consider the
form of XML data when creating VB front-end applications.
International Economic Actors and Human Rights Jan 04 2020 In noting that the actions of entities other than states in
the economic arena can and often do have a profound effect on human rights, this book poses the question as to how
international human rights law can and should address that situation. This book takes three very different categories of
international actor – the World Trade Organization, the international financial institutions (World Bank and IMF) and
multinational enterprises – and analyses the interaction of each category with human rights, in each case analysing the
interaction of the different fields of law and seeking to identify a role for international human rights law. Adam
McBeth concludes that each of the selected international economic actors can and should be considered to operate within
a holistic system of international law, including human rights obligations, but that changes in the operations and the
accountability mechanisms for each actor are necessary for the practical implementation of that approach. While written
from a human rights perspective, the underlying theme of the book is one of engagement and harmonisation rather than
condemnation. It provides valuable insight for those who approach this topic from a background of international trade
law, commercial law or general international law, just as much as those who have a human rights background.
International Economic Actors and Human Rights will be of great interest to those studying or working in any field of
international economic law, as well as human rights scholars and practitioners.
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